
Date:-1410912019

To,
Hon Secretary & Allthe MC lVlembers,
Vijay Vihai CH$
Chembur,
Mumbai-400071

Sub' Redevelopment of the Buildinqs of Viiav Vihar Societv

Respected MC Members,

As you are very well aware that our Society Bldgs are more than 50 years old and are probably in C-
2 Category of IvICGB safety norms and very likely to come to C-1 Category in near future.
Our sincore request to all the distinguished menrlrers of the Managing Comrnittee to convene a Special
Qeneral Body Meeting to discuss the issue of Redevelopment either by an Developer or by
Self Redevelopment.

We undersigned members are very optimistic that this matter of prinre importance will be unclertaken
by the lJonorable Members of the Managing Committee of Vijay Vihar $ociety on a War Footing.

Sincerely Yours
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